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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Signal Reservoir No. 1, M-2017-013, Adequacy Review No. 1 

Don Summers <don@pssmail.com> Wed, May 30, 2018 at 11:14 AM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Jared,

We anticipate that your questions in the letter attached to your email of May 25, 2018 will take the District approximately 2
weeks to answer properly. I am requesting an extension of 3 weeks to the permit review time to be on the safe side.

Thanks,

Don

 

 

Don Summers 
TCVMD  
720.373.7373

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the individuals to whom it is addressed. Its contents (including
attachments) are confidential and may be privileged information. If you are not an intended recipient, you must not use,
disclose, disseminate, copy or print its contents. If you receive this email in error, please notify the sender or reply by e-
mail and delete or destroy this message.

 

 

 

From: Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>  
Sent: Friday, May 25, 2018 3:08 PM 
To: Don Summers <don@pssmail.com> 
Subject: Signal Reservoir No. 1, M-2017-013, Adequacy Review No. 1

 

Mr. Summers, 

 

The Division has reviewed the above referenced application.  Please see the attached adequacy review letter.

 

Thanks, 

 

--

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist III
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